

United Kingdom Mission

To the Office of the United Nations and Other International Organisations at Geneva 37/39 Rue de Vermont 1211 Geneva 20

Telephone: 918 2300 Facsimile 918 2333

20 November 1997

Mr Vladimir Petrovsky Director-General United Nations Palais des Nations 8-14 Avenue de la Paix 1211 Geneva

Dear Madimir,

P5 MEETING 19/20 NOVEMBER

I am writing to express my warmest thanks and congratulations to you and all your team for everything you did to make possible the meeting of P5 Foreign Ministers last night.

The deadline was impossibly short. A meeting in the middle of the night presented exceptional challenges. All aspects of last night's meeting - organisation, protocol, press, general services, security and interpretation - were carried out to a remarkably high standard in very difficult circumstances. Please pass on my thanks to all those involved, in particular Aminata Djermakoye, Thérèse Gastaut, Mehmet Ülkümen, Mohammed Sebti, Roland de Stickere, Abdelaziz Bahi and Siméon Kyossev and to their respective teams, as well as to the many others who contributed.

My Robin God was most graveful.

Nours shartly,

RMJ Lyne
Ambassador and Permanent Representative

TG

MS

ACTION

ACT